
 

 

                                     
Thursday 16th May 2024 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 

The Royal Cheshire Show – Tuesday 18th and Wednesday 19th June 2024 
 

Middlewich Primary School has been invited to display work and have interactive activities in 
the ‘School’s Out’ tent at the Royal Cheshire Show on Tuesday 18th and Wednesday 19th June 
2024.  
 
The theme for this year is: 

Farm to Fork 
 

To try to include the whole of our school community, we would like to invite you and your child 
or children to make either a farm animal, produce or a scarecrow (no bigger than 60 cm tall).  
We will then use these items as a background for our area and part of the display at the Royal 
Cheshire Show.   
 
Items can be made from paper, card, knitting or crochet, fabric, old clothes, or any other 
creative ideas you may have.   
 
We would need to receive the items by Monday 10th June. Please could you ensure the items 
are named, so they can be returned to you after the event. 
 
All efforts will be greatly appreciated.  
 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

Cheryl Bertoni 
bertonic@middlewichpri.cheshire.sch.uk  

  

Middlewich Primary School 

Park Road 

Middlewich 

Cheshire 

Tel: 01606 652321  

admin@middlewichpri.cheshire.sch.uk 

Headteacher     Mrs G Reynolds 
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